

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

January 5, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Happy New Year! I hope the surprise Pastor's Holiday made your break even more enjoyable.

The next couple of months have a lot going on. Please find some important dates listed below.

- ✓ Jan. 6 9:00 AM Mass
- ✓ Jan. 9 11:50 Dismissal
- ✓ Jan. 16 NO SCHOOL/MLK Jr. Day
- ✓ Jan. 19 8th Grade Snack Sale

Out of Uniform Day/\$3.00 (this is NOT on the calendar).

- ✓ Jan. 20 End of the 2nd MP
- ✓ Jan. 26 Report Cards available online
- ✓ Jan. 23 Block C Clubs begin
- ✓ Jan. 24-26 Midterms Grades 5-8
- ✓ Jan. 29 Catholic School Week Opening Mass 9:00/Students wear uniforms Open House 10:00-12:00 PM

Catholic Schools Week will run from **January 29 to February 3**. Next week there will be a schedule of events sent home. We have been working in conjunction with our HSA to make this an amazing week! Thank you in advance to our HSA for all of their help and efforts.

Please remember that lunch envelopes are due by the date printed on the monthly lunch calendar. Going forward, any lunch envelopes handed in after that date will not be accepted. The only exception would be if your child is absent on the day the envelope is due back. We also stated back in December that snack is being sold daily, so please do not include snack money with your lunch envelope. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Lastly, I would like to thank you so much for all of the beautiful cards and gifts I received. Your thoughtfulness and generosity were very much appreciated. I am blessed to have such amazing families here at St. Stan's.

I hope that 2023 brings us all peace, health, and prosperity. May God bless you always.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal